
 
 

 
 

 
  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
  

  

 
 

  

 
  
  

   
 

 

  
 

  
 

 

 

  

    
   

 

  
    

  

   

 
  
  

   
  

 

  
 

   
 

 

  

  

    
   

 

   
    

Watershed Restoration Grants Management System
  (WebGrants)  Update

What's Happening?
Please be advised  the Watershed Restoration Grants Management System
(WebGrants)  will undergo a system upgrade  beginning Monday September 23rd, 2024,
and lasting through  Monday September  30, 2024.

How does this affect me?
Though little impact is anticipated to  you or  your organization, this will include a 
significant upgrade, which will substantially change the appearance you have  come to 
expect.

Notable improvements include:
• A modern, fresh new look to the platform that powers  WebGrants

•  The old page displayed immediately after login (Main Menu) was  removed and
its content is now a dynamic, continuously available, side  menu appended to the
left of your screen.

•  The new page displayed immediately after login becomes your  Dashboard. All 
workflow requiring your attention will be loaded and  accessible here.

•  Various components/sub-components previously listed vertically are
now displayed as tabs horizontally.

Aside from the above changes mentioned, the overall process remains relatively  the 
same.

What do I need to do?
Please ensure  you plan  accordingly:

•  Perform any requisite tasks prior to the onset of the upgrade  –  this could 
include submitting  applications  or other  grant-related activity.

• Save all login activity and log out prior to Monday  September 23rd, 2024.

•  Do not attempt to log back into the system until the upgrade has  completed 
after  Monday September  30th, 2024.  Any activity performed during this  time may
not be preserved.

Should you encounter any unforeseen issues following upgrade completion,
please email your  Grant Manager for technical assistance.
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